
Dear Principal,  & Event Coordinator,
Thank you for inviting the musician Billy Jonas to present his “Everybody’s in the Band” concert at your school. His program includes original songs, recycled-object instruments, and LOTS of audience participation. The show is appropriate for all grade levels, K-12. Usually audiences are divided as follows: K-5, 6th-8th grade, 9th-12th (depending on # of students).

We’ve attached some pre-concert prep materials -- please copy and hand out or email to all teachers and staff involved with children who will attend.  By introducing Billy and the themes of the program ahead of time, setting up a context and creating anticipation,  these materials will help increase the educational impact of the event.

Included are some mp3’s as well.  We kindly ask if you would pass these and the other materials on to your music teacher, art teacher and librarian/media person.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thanks! Sincerely,
Ramie Thorstad

Office Manager
Billy Jonas World Headquarters / Bang-A-Bucket Music
828-232-9962x2
office@billyjonas.com

